
 

Product Discontinuance Notification 
 
Issue Date: November 15, 2020 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter serves as a notification that Sensata Technologies, Inc. has decided to discontinue the P158, 
P350, and PT255 products. As indicated below, some products have a recommended alternative and 
others do not have a direct recommended alternative.  Our intent is to support these discontinued part 
numbers for a limited time in order to allow for future planning; therefore, we will offer a last time buy 
opportunity to support your needs.   

The following part will be eligible for a last time buy order through February 15, 2021.  Please submit all 
purchase orders by February 15, 2021, as any orders after such a date will not be accepted.  

 

Discontinued Part Numbers 

P/N Recommended Replacement* 

P158-100S-C1A P528-100-S-C1A 

P158-150A-C2C P528-150-A-C2C 

P158-300A-C2A P528-300-A-C2A 

P158-300A-C2C P528-300-A-C2C 

P158-300S-C1A P528-300-S-C1A 

P158-500A-C2C P528-500-A-C2C 

P312-30G-E2A N/A 

P350-15G-E1A N/A 

P350-5G-B1A N/A 

P350-5G-E1A N/A 

P350-5G-E1C N/A 

P350-75G-C1A N/A 

P350-75G-E1A N/A 

PT255-100G-E1A PT251-100S-X1A 

PT255-150G-B1A PT251-150S-X1A 

PT255-5005 N/A 

PT255-500G-C1A PT251-500S-X1A 

PT255-75A-D1C P1A-56A-1-A-06-C-E 

 
*Review datasheets and perform testing appropriate to ensure recommended replacement works in 
application 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Last Time Buy Conditions: 
• All purchase orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable 

• Standard minimum order requirements apply 

 
Date for last order acceptance: February 15, 2021 

• Factory orders will not be accepted after this date 

• Delivery schedule of non-forecasted volumes will be communicated upon receipt and 
acknowledgement of last order 

 
 
Please feel free to reach out to your usual Sensata contact if you have questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Mullen 
dmullen@sensata.com 
Global Product Manager 


